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Rob Lucas

From: NatWest Bank PLC [alert@natwest.com]
Sent: 12 April 2008 08:44
To: Rob Lucas
Subject: Account Notice.

 

Natwest Bank  

Due to the number of incorrect login attempts, your natwest account has been locked for your 
security. This has been done to secure your accounts and to protect your private information in case 
the login attempts were not done by you..  
At National Westminster Bank we care about your security so, for your protection we are proactively 
notifying you of this activity.  
If you did not trigger this lockout, follow this link to Log on to your NatWest online :  

  

 
We apologize for any inconvenience.Thank you for using NatWest Online  

The National Westminster Bank Group  

* Please do not respond to this email as your reply will not be received. 

Accounts Management As outlined in our User Agreement, Natwest will periodically send you information about site changes and 
enhancements.  

Visit our Privacy Policy and User Agreement if you have any questions.  
http://www.natwest.com/global_options.asp?id=GLOBAL/LEGAL_INFORMATION 

 

 


